
Spencer Fane Insurance Practice Expands Again;
Welcomes Denver Litigator

Spencer Fane LLP is pleased to announce Jennifer M. Blomstrom joined the firm’s
Denver office as an of counsel attorney in the Litigation and Dispute Resolution
practice group.

Jennifer represents both policyholders and insurance carriers in coverage disputes
and litigation with an acute attention to detail and precise execution derived from
her former experience as in-house coverage counsel to an insurance provider.

With more than 15 years of legal experience in the insurance sector, Jennifer
navigates a diverse array of claims, including construction defect, employment
practices, copyright infringement, professional malpractice, public entity liability, and
other availability of coverage questions.

“Jennifer’s in-house experience brings a unique perspective to our excellent team of
insurance litigators,” said Ron Fano, Office Managing Partner for Spencer Fane in
Denver. “As the insurance practice group continues to distinguish itself in Colorado
and throughout national markets, we look forward to adding talented new attorneys
like Jennifer to continue our tradition of world-class client service and outstanding
trial advocacy.”

Recognized for her innate ability to isolate, organize, and assemble policy
technicalities and claim facts in even the most intricate coverage cases, Jennifer’s 
track record of complex casework includes multi-year trigger and allocation,
additional insured and contractual indemnity, as well as extra-contractual liability
arising out of state-specific claim-handling guidelines and time limit demands. She
has notably advised on insurance coverage issues involving the laws of multiple
states, including insuring agreement requirements, duty to defend, and extra-

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/jennifer-blomstrom/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/ronald-l-fano/


contractual exposure.

After receiving her bachelor’s degree from Central Washington University, Jennifer
earned her Juris Doctor from Louisiana State University’s Paul M. Hebert Law Center.


